Templates
Issue 36

PRINT AT 100% SIZE

When printed
at the correct
size, this box
will measure
1in / 26mm
square

JOSEPH’S
COAT

APPLIQUÉ TEMPLATES

Victoria Carrington page 22

PETAL

ACTUAL SIZE
PLEASE NOTE: Appliqué templates do
NOT include seam allowances

BEE HEXAGON + PLACEMENT

BEE WINGS

FLOWER
CENTRE

Thank you for making this project from Today’s Quilter. The copyright for these templates belongs to the designer of the
project. Please don’t re-sell or distribute their work without permission. Please do not make any part of the templates or
instructions available to others through your website or a third party website, or copy it multiple times without our
permission. Copyright law protects creative work and unauthorised copying is illegal. We appreciate your help.

BEE HEAD

BEE BODY

When printed
at the correct
size, this box
will measure
1in / 26mm
square

BLOCK OF
THE MONTH

LAMPSHADE FPP TEMPLATE
ACTUAL SIZE
Includes seam allowances

Jo Avery page 85

Vintage Home BOM month 8 - table lamp by Jo Avery FPP template

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 71/2in

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

7½IN

A1
A1

A10
A10

A2
A2

A3
A3

A4
A4

A5
A5

A6
A6

A7
A7

Thank you for making this project from Today’s Quilter. The copyright for these templates belongs to the designer of the
project. Please don’t re-sell or distribute their work without permission. Please do not make any part of the templates or
instructions available to others through your website or a third party website, or copy it multiple times without our
permission. Copyright law protects creative work and unauthorised copying is illegal. We appreciate your help.

A8
A8

A9
A9

When printed
at the correct
size, this box
will measure
1in / 26mm
square

BLOCK OF
THE MONTH
Jo Avery page 85

A

Thank you for making this project from Today’s Quilter. The copyright for these templates belongs to the designer of the
project. Please don’t re-sell or distribute their work without permission. Please do not make any part of the templates or
instructions available to others through your website or a third party website, or copy it multiple times without our
permission. Copyright law protects creative work and unauthorised copying is illegal. We appreciate your help.

CANDLESTICK HANDLE
& FLAME TEMPLATES
ACTUAL SIZE
Includes seam allowances

B

When printed
at the correct
size, this box
will measure
1in / 26mm
square

AURICULA
FLOWER POTS

POT TEMPLATE
ACTUAL SIZE
Includes seam allowances

Nicola Dodd page 37

Auricula Pot Template

Copy the template onto template plastic/card or use with a light box

template

Thank you for making this project from Today’s Quilter. The copyright for these templates belongs to the designer of the
project. Please don’t re-sell or distribute their work without permission. Please do not make any part of the templates or
instructions available to others through your website or a third party website, or copy it multiple times without our
permission. Copyright law protects creative work and unauthorised copying is illegal. We appreciate your help.

© CakeStand Q uilts, September 2017

1” inch
square

When printed
at the correct
size, this box
will measure
1in / 26mm
square

SUNFLOWERS
Carolyn Forster page 56

SQUARE

FRAME

Thank you for making this project from Today’s Quilter. The copyright for these templates belongs to the designer of the
project. Please don’t re-sell or distribute their work without permission. Please do not make any part of the templates or
instructions available to others through your website or a third party website, or copy it multiple times without our
permission. Copyright law protects creative work and unauthorised copying is illegal. We appreciate your help.

BLOCK TEMPLATES
ACTUAL SIZE
Includes seam allowances

When printed
at the correct
size, this box
will measure
1in / 26mm
square

SUNFLOWERS
Carolyn Forster page 56

WEDGE

CENTRE

Thank you for making this project from Today’s Quilter. The copyright for these templates belongs to the designer of the
project. Please don’t re-sell or distribute their work without permission. Please do not make any part of the templates or
instructions available to others through your website or a third party website, or copy it multiple times without our
permission. Copyright law protects creative work and unauthorised copying is illegal. We appreciate your help.

BLOCK TEMPLATES
ACTUAL SIZE
Includes seam allowances

